
STATEMENT: Senate Intel Vice 
Chair Warner on DNI Report 

Dec 21 2018 

WASHINGTON – U.S. Sen. Mark R. Warner (D-VA), Vice Chairman of the 
Senate Select Committee on Intelligence, issued the below statement after 
the Director of National Intelligence concluded that Russia and other foreign 
countries used social media and additional means of influence to target 
Americans during the 2018 midterm elections: 
“As the Director of National Intelligence reminds us, the Russians did 
not go away after the 2016 election. Now that the Russian playbook is 
out in the open, we’re going to see more and more adversaries trying to 
take advantage of the openness of our society to sow division and 
attempt to manipulate Americans. Congress has to step up and enact 
some much-needed guardrails on social media, and companies need to 
work with us so that we can update our laws to better protect against 
attacks on our democracy.” 
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